

Canadian Baton Twirling Federation

La Fédération Canadienne de Baton Sportif

SHARON HOLLIDAY MEMORIAL AWARD FOR SPORTSMANSHIP

NOMINATION DEADLINE IS MAY 1, 2018

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS NOMINATION FORM, PREPARE A BIOGRAPHY AND FORWARD BOTH TO 1stvp@cbtf.ca Any questions/concerns – contact Karen Gratton, 1st Vice President

In 2010 the inaugural Sharon Holliday Award for Sportsmanship was awarded posthumously to Sharon Holliday, an active and involved baton parent. The criteria for this award are modeled on the example she demonstrated and are as follows:

- A CBTF member (parent, coach, athlete, judge, volunteer) who exhibits the true meaning of sportsmanship as displayed by their interaction with other CBTF members at baton-related events throughout the year.
- This person need not have made their mark at the national level; however, being a good sport at the local, provincial, and national level, as well as showing good sportsmanship to CBTF members outside of their club and province, shall be taken into consideration.
- A recipient may win this award more than once.
- There shall only be one recipient in a given year.

The recipient's biography shall be printed in the Canadians Program. If need be, a shorter summary of the recipient's biography may be required for the presentation ceremonies at Canadians.

<u>NOMINATOR'S</u> <u>NAME:</u>					
Address:					
City:			Province:	Postal Code:	
Email Address:					
Telephone:	()		Members	Membership Number:	
NOMINEE'S NAME:					
Address:					
City:			Province:	Postal Code:	
Email Address:					
Telephone:	()			